
January_____, 2010




The Honorable Patrick Quinn
Office of the Governor

207 State House

Springfield, IL 62706


Dear Governor Quinn: 

Please act to assure that the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency develops and implements sound water quality restoration plans for the DuPage River, Salt Creek, and other Illinois' waters. Also, please actively support adequate funding for IEPA to do this job. 

IEPA has released TMDL impairment guidelines ("Total Maximum Daily Loads" reports) for the East/West Branches of the DuPage River and Salt Creek. While these studies make a start on addressing the problem, they do not adequately consider nutrient pollution and much work is needed to determine how these waters will be cleaned up for recreation and aquatic life. Your leadership is needed to ensure that IEPA does the job and has the resources necessary to do so. 

As a resident of (DuPage/Cook) County, I am naturally most concerned about the waters in my area. Please, however, make sure that the IEPA does the job statewide to clean up Illinois waters that are now impaired by pollution. 



Sincerely, 

Your name 
Your address 
